
June 22, 2025 

Happening today at Faith  

Education Hour at 9:30: 

• Children:  PS-K: Rm 205.   Gr 1-2: Rm 104/106.             
Gr 3-5: Rm 105/107.  

• Junior Youth (gr 6-8): Confirmation Rm 

• Senior Youth (gr 9-12): Sr Youth Rm 

• Adults   Flying with the Eagle  Pastor Heine -  FH 

• Adults  Wired Word   Ann Mah - Rm 206 
 

Altar Flowers are given today in honor of Mark & Gina 
Brewer’s wedding anniversary.  

Coffee Fellowship offered between services 
downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. Hannah Circle will be 
serving donuts. Free will donations go toward meals for 
families with new babies.  

Youth Gathering Meeting today 12-2pm in the 
Fellowship Hall. Parents & youth attending the 2025 LCMS 
Youth Gathering in New Orleans next month are invited 
for lunch and the final info meeting.  

Faith In Action Circuit 6 Picnic is tonight at Lake 
Shawnee Shelter House #1. Bring a lawn chair and join us 
5:30-8:30pm for food, fellowship and games. See below 
for more information on what you can bring.  

Faith is blessed to have Heather McCormick as 

our Director of Christian Education for over 10 

years. Heather supervises Children's Ministry, 

Junior/Senior Youth Ministry and Family Life 

Ministries. She is enthusiastic, energetic, 

compassionate and caring. Join our Spiritual Life 

Leaders and Lay Leadership Council in thanking 

her for her service to our church. 

“Heather is always there to listen, support, encourage, and 
guide us through anything. She helps me grow in my faith 

in God and gets me involved in more things around 

church. Thank you Heather, for all that you do here.”        
—Kia Hale, Sr Youth 

“When I come to church, I love how Heather welcomes us 
right when we walk in the door. It brings me joy! I also 

think what would we do without Heather here, and I don’t 

even want to think about it. Thank you so much, Heather”        

—Drake Dunton, Sr Youth 
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The LCMS has designated Thursday, 

June 26 as DCE Appreciation Day! 



If you had your 

portrait taken, you 

may pick up your 

labeled directory 

today in the office. 

A Study of John  

with Pastor Heine 

Sunday mornings | 9:30am 

Fellowship Hall  

Flying with the Eagle 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the 
golfers, hole sponsors, and volunteers who made the 11th 
Annual Luke Savage Memorial Golf Tournament such a 
tremendous success.  

It was a wonderful day filled with fellowship, fun and 
generosity! Thanks to your incredible support, we raised a 
total of $19,000. Every dollar goes directly to the Luke 
Squad Foundation, which provides faith-filled hope and 
encouragement to families of children facing medical 
challenges.  

We are so grateful to be part of a community that 
continues to honor Luke’s legacy in such a meaningful 
way. Thanks for  sharing your love & support with us!  

 

    Darrel & Kim Savage  

     and The Luke Squad 



TUESDAY, JUNE 24 WESTBORO PARK 

9-11AM | REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED 

It was such a great week here at 

Vacation Bible School! We had 84 

kids in total attendance and at 

least 48 volunteers throughout the 

week. We also collected over   

145 lbs of school supplies for our 

youth to donate in New Orleans 

when they attend the LCMS 

Gathering. We are already 

planning next year’s VBS theme 

and can’t wait to share Jesus’ 

love with our community!  

THANK YOU to all our 
VBS volunteers, cooks, 

decorators, etc. We could not 

have done this week without YOU!  

 

TRUE NORTH VBS 
WAS A SUCCESS! 



If you or an immediate family member are entering the hospital, call the church office at  272-4214 so a staff member 

may pray with you. If submitting a prayer request for someone else, please get their permission.  

For this publication, send requests to laceygreene@faithlutherantopeka.com.       

TH IS  WEEK  AT  FA ITH  

TODAY   8:00am Traditional Worship 

 9:30am Education Hour 

 10:45am Modern Worship 

 12:15pm     Traditional Worship 

 12-2pm YG Parent/Kid Meeting 

 5:30pm Circuit Picnic @ Lake Shawnee #1 

MON 9:00am Quilting 

 10:00am Lila Gooding Visitation 

 11:00am Lila Gooding Funeral  

 7:00pm Boy Scouts 

TUE 9-11am KidMin Connect @ Westboro Park 

 10:00am Bible Study  

WED 11:00am Care Card Making 

 7:00pm Praise Team Rehearsal 

SAT 8:00am Men’s Bible Study 

 9:00am Breakfast Club 

 10:30am Valeda Pinick Memorial Service 

 

 

FRI-SUN Guided Spiritual Retreat in Herington  

FRI-SUN Young Adult Retreat in Kansas City   

 

members . Prayers 

Willard Welch, pneumonia 

Dee Bowman, hospitalized 

Edie Snethen, hospitalized 

Don Signor, health concerns 

Nadene Albrecht, upcoming surgery 

Delane Brunken, health concerns 

Shannon Huesers 

Ethel Kufahl 

Ron Shelton 

Gen Cater 

Don Signor 

Donna Hass 

Darlene Miller 

Pastor Norb Wodtke 

 

Gary Dick 

Mary Shaw 

Pam Bass 

Norma Williams 

Dean Landman 

Tom Pufahl 

Sandra Dickison 

Mickey Holloway  

 

Delmer Kruse 

Jill Quarles 

Dottie Pinter 

Allen Corzine 

Joe Zima 

Marita Gabler 

Debera Owen 

Roger Matzke 

members  cancer or long-term health issues   

family & friends . prayers  

The Family of Chuck Jedele, at his death 

Nancy Fennell, sister of Shari Saxton, prayers for healing 

Patty, cousin of Susan Thowe, cancer 

Donna, sister of Deb Hale, hospitalized 

Marlin, uncle of Jessica Atchison, health concerns 

L e a d  S t a f f  

Jacob Heine, senior pastor 

   PastorHeine@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Martin Albrecht, assistant pastor 

   PastorMartin@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Jeff Lane, associate pastor 

   JeffLane@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Heather McCormick, director of family & youth 

   dceHeather@faithlutherantopeka.com 

S u p p o r t  S t a f f  

Linda Meyer, director of music & worship arts 

LindaMeyer@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Lacey Greene, office assistant & communications 

   LaceyGreene@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Jason Wills, facility manager|admin coordinator 

JasonWills@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Debbie Siegel, bookkeeper 

Bookkeeper@faithlutherantopeka.com 

Jessica Atchison, SS & WOW coordinator 

JessicaKidMin@gmail.com 

In Our Prayers This Week 


